
Condominium No. 1 Board Meeting 
December 5, 2017 

 
 

Present:  Gail Mandell, Michael Hill, Laura Armstrong, Sharon Nathanson, John Cahan, Diana 
Schulin, Sarah Taylor, and Carol Kaufmann 
 
The Board unanimously elected its officers for 2018.  They are:  Laura Armstrong, President; 
Mike Hill, Vice President; Sharon Nathanson, Secretary; and John Cahan, Treasurer.  
 
The following committee chairs were also appointed:  Gail Mandell, Legal Committee.  Sarah 
Taylor, Welcoming Committee.  Sharon Nathanson, Architecture Committee.  Carol Kaufmann, 
Landscape Committee. 
 
The meeting schedule for 2018 is:  March 7, June 6, September 5 and November 7 (Annual 
Meeting).  The meetings begin at 6:30 pm and are held in the Clubhouse.  The schedule is 
subject to change so owners should check the website for the latest information as the time for 
the scheduled meeting approaches.   


